
  Engineering Department 
400 La Crosse Street 

La Crosse, WI  54601-3396 
(608)789-7505 

Fax (608)789-8184 
 

 
May 7, 2013 
 
 
RE:   CHAD ERICKSON MEMORIAL PARK & 
  VIETNAM VETS POND IMPROVEMENTS                                             

  
To the Honorable Mayor and Common Council 
of the City of La Crosse, WI 
 
Dear Mayor and Council Members: 
 
The following bids were received for the Chad Erickson Memorial Park & Vietnam Vets 
Pond Improvements project: 
 
PEMBER COMPANIES, INC.   $232,884.00 
MENOMONIE, WISCONSIN 
 
Janke General Contractors, Inc.   $242,168.00 
Athens, Wisconsin 
 
J.F. Brennan Marine, Inc.   $243,293.00 
La Crosse, Wisconsin 
 
Great Lakes Marine   Not Pre-Qualified  
Black Creek, Wisconsin 
 
The Engineer estimate for the Chad Erickson Memorial Park & Vietnam Vets Pond 
Improvements project is $275,000.00 

 
The City Engineer recommends awarding Sections 1,3,4, and Alternate #1 to 
Pember Companies, Inc. in the amount of $232,884.00. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
      Randy Turtenwald 
      City Engineer 
RT:kn  


